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This press release is being sent to all Goffstown and New Boston elementary school 

parents.   

 

 

 

Parents and guardians, 

 

The Goffstown School District was notified yesterday afternoon by the Goffstown 

Police Department that an investigation was being conducted that involved a 

suspicious vehicle and a possible custody-related dispute involving a Glen Lake 

student.  It is unclear if the vehicle in question has been on our school campus at Glen Lake 

School; several vehicles with a similar description have been identified on surveillance 

video. Glen Lake parents can expect to see heightened police presence as the investigation 

continues.  This situation is believed to be an isolated issue and there is no perceived threat 

to the general school community.  This case remains an open investigation and the 

Goffstown School District continues to collaborate with the Goffstown Police Department.  

As always, the safety and wellbeing of all our students remains our top priority.  Parents are 

always encouraged to remain vigilant – observe your kids, watch for suspicious activity.  

Please, if you see something, say something.  If additional information is appropriate to 

share, further information may be released.   
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